Distribution Days at HHS
Teachers have been preparing books that will need to be picked up for this school year and in order to accomplish this we have scheduled two days next week, Wednesday and Thursday, Sept 9 and Sept 10 for material pick-up days. All you will need for the first semester has been packed up and has been made ready for pick up. 
Directions for pick up including how to prep your car and how this will take place are included on the link below.  Please access the link and follow the directions:
Student Instructional Items Pick Up Directions.docx 
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